
        CAPE LIGHT COMPACT 
 

Executive Session: January 13, 2010 

Upon a motion by C Striebel, seconded by W Worthington, the Governing Board of the Cape Light 

Compact went into Executive Session at 254PM to discuss Power Supply proposal, with intention to 

return to regular session 

 

The executive session minutes for this meeting are not being released to the public at this time 
as disclosure of these records may defeat the lawful purposes of executive session. 
 

 

The Board returned to regular session at 310 PM 
 
 
Barry R Worth 
Secretary  


